
 

2015 - Grade 3 and 4 KITCHEN SESSIONS  

TERM 2 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 
The goal of the Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden (SAKG) is to introduce the children to the pleasures 
of preparing, cooking and eating a variety of foods they have grown and harvested themselves.   
 
The program has been running for over three years now and has proven to be a very successful program.  
The children are very positive, prepared to taste new foods, and their cooking skills are quite amazing!   
 
The Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Program relies on parent volunteers to assist small groups of 
children on a regular basis in their weekly kitchen sessions to ensure they are safely supervised at all 
times.   

Being involved in the cooking sessions will enable you to converse with your child at home about the 
menu, the skills required/learnt and the obvious enjoyment of the different classes.  

We are currently preparing our Kitchen Roster for Term 2.  Each kitchen session requires five kitchen 
helpers.   
 
Kitchen sessions start on Tuesday 28 April 2015 and will go through to the end of term.  
 
If you are available to assist in the allocated times specified below, please fill out the form below and 
return by Wednesday 25 March 2015.   
Alternatively (and preferably!), email  evans.euanna.e@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
Thanking you in anticipation, 
Euanna Evans 
Kitchen Specialist 

�………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Kitchen Volunteers 

 
Parent Name:……………………………………………………………………... 
 
Student Name:……………………………………………………………………..  Class:............. 
 
Email Address:……………………………………………………………………. 
 
Contact Ph. Home:………………………………………..Mobile:…………………………………... 
 
I am available (please indicate)    �  Weekly  �  Fortnightly  �  Monthly 

 
  � Tuesday 11:10-1:00pm (4M) 

 

� Wednesday 9:00-10.55am (4R) 
 

� Wed 11:10-1:00pm (3M) 

� Thursday 9:00-10.55am  (4S) 
 

� Thurs 11:10-1:00pm (3H) 

� Friday 9:00-10.55am  (4V) 
 

� Fri 11:10-1:00pm (3P) 

  


